Dateline is a free listing of coming events only, available to local community groups to assist in promoting their future events. Only charitable or non-profit community groups may use this service. We can only guarantee one issue of publicity closest to the date of the occurrence although more insertions are possible if other demand is low.

Notices for Dateline should be written and handed in at the office of The Champion, 191 Main St. E., or mailed to us at Box 248, Milton, Ont., L9T 4N9. The final deadline is noon Friday for Wednesday's edition and noon Wednesday for Friday's edition. No items for Dateline will be accepted by telephone.

Wednesday Nov. 18

Women interested in breastfeeding information and support are welcome to attend the next meeting of the Milton LaLeche League. The topic is "Breastfeeding Questions Mothers Ask." The meeting takes place at Grace Anglican Church, 317 Main St., at 8 p.m. For more information, call 878-4803 or 878-6387.

Ladies are invited to attend Neighbourhood Coffee Hour from 9:30 to 11 a.m. in the main auditorium of Halton Centennial Manor, 125 Ontario St. The special feature is Pretzel Wreaths. The event, hosted by the Milton Christian Ladies Coffee Hour, also includes an interlude of selections. The guest musical speaker is Dennis Russell. Admission is free and babysitting is provided.

Thursday Nov. 19

The Victorian Order of Nurses holds a foot care clinic at Milton District Hospital's emergency department from 6 to 8 p.m. The cost is \$15. For further information or an appointment, call 875-4636.

The Milton Historical Society invites members and the public to hear Malcolm Phillips talk on the fire which destroyed the historic Martin Street mill and Alex McNiven share tales as an OPP officer on the job for more than 40 years. The speakers will appear at Hugh Foster Hall at 8

St. Paul's United Church holds Thrift Shop from 9-11 a.m. The event includes a \$4.50 bag sale. Pro-

ceeds go to Milton District Hospital. The Canadian Red Cross Society

holds a blood donor clinic at Holy 2 p.m. to raise money for the Adop-Rosary Parish Hall, 139 Martin St., tive Parents Association of Halton. from 1:30 to 8 p.m. All blood types are needed.

Friday Nov. 20

St. Paul's United Church holds Turkey Dinner with sittings at 4:45, 6, and 7:15 p.m. Tickets cost \$8 for adults and \$4 for children. Children under 5 years of age are admitted free. For tickets, call 878-6430.

Spaces are still available in the Friday Family Time Program at the Milton Children and Youth Centre. Register to enjoy a creative play time with your infants to five year olds. Call 876-1244 for information.

Saturday Nov. 21

Halton Centennial Manor on Ontario Street hosts a Christmas Bazaar and Tea from 1 to 4 p.m.

The Milton Senior Citizens Recreation Centre, 21 Charles St., holds its Christmas Bazaar from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. The sale includes baked goods, crafts, and prizes. A hot lunch is available for \$4.

A craft and bake sale takes place at Hugh Foster Hall from 10 a.m. to

Sunday Nov. 22

Holy Rosary Catholic Women's League presents "Crafted with Holy Rosary School gym on Martin sale. Proceeds support the work of Fitzpatrick at 845-5044. the league in the community. Admission costs \$1 for adults.

The Milton Santa Claus Parade travels through downtown at 2 p.m. Tale Christmas."

Mountsberg Wildlife Centre (Milborough Line, off Campbellville Road) holds its annual Christmas Art Show from noon to 5 p.m. Hourly door prizes, complimentary apple cider, and a special photo session with the centre's live birds of prey are all part of the show.

The Halton Waldorf School, 83 Campbell Ave., invites the public to its eighth annual Christmas Fair from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. The sale includes cookie fairy, puppet shows, artisans, vendor tables, handmade

dolls, and lunch room. Call 854-0191 weekday mornings.

Monday Nov. 23

The first in a series of Seminars for the Separated offered by the Love," a craft show and sale at the Canadian Mental Health Association takes place at the Optimist Centre, Street from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Crafts, from 7-10 p.m. Stages of separation handmade by skilled artisans, are for is the topic. To register, call Valerie

Halton Centennial Manor invites anyone interested to participate in a support group for people caring for aging relatives from 7-9 p.m. This year's float theme is "A Fairy The group focuses on the needs of caregivers. For info, call Lauraine Andrews at 878-4141, ext. 167.

Tuesday Nov. 24

Ontario Friends of Schizophrenics presents Dr. Gregory Brown, the guest speaker at a meeting at St. Jude's Church (Thomas and Williams streets) in Oakville at 8 p.m. Dr. Brown discusses new developments in research for schizophrenia. For info, call Peggy at 637-0135.

Wednesday Nov. 25

A self-help group for parents of

children with cancer meets at the Milton Canadian Cancer Society office, 751 Main St. E., at 7 p.m. Contact Kim Thomas at 878-1206.

Thursday Nov. 26

Group discussions provide emotional support and practical guidance to patients, family and friends who meet as the Living with Cancer Group at the Milton Branch of the Canadian Cancer Society, 751 Main St. E. every second Thursday from 7:30 to 9 p.m.

The Victorian Order of Nurses ! holds a foot care clinic at Milton & Community and Information Services, 311 Commercial St., from 9 a.m. to noon. The cost is \$15. For further information, call 875-4636.

Chronic Fatigue Syndrome sufferers are invited to attend a support group meeting at 1 p.m. For the location, call members at 878-5335, 878-4773, or 878-1802.

Ontario Friends of Schizophrenics holds a support group which meets in the library at Port Nelson United Church in Burlington at 7 p.m. An appointment isn't necessary. Confidential. Call Peggy at 637-0135.



BISHOP REDING CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

will hold

PARENT / TEACHER / STUDENT CONFERENCES

Thursday, November 19, 1992

from 6:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.

(appointments can be made from 6:30 to 7 p.m.)

"Together in His Name"



Warm & Dry with a touch of style and flair

Sorel Boots give feet a combination of warmth and durability that no other cold weather boot can match. All in a range of styles and colours you'll find very appealing.

Warm & Dry



MILTON MALL (East Entrance next to bus stop)

878-6163

SHOPPERS WORLD (BRAMPTON) 450-3931



- Chip Repairs
- **Tonneau Covers**
- **Running Boards**
- **Auto Upholstery**

781 MAIN ST. EAST 876-4785

SEASON TICKET \$300.00

CAMISLE GOLF 335-6028

- **Windshield Stone**
- Sunroofs
 - The Child Tax Benefit combines the existing Family Allowances and tax credits for children into a new tax free, monthly payment. It also includes a new supplement

What is it?

for low income working families. Locally Owned & Operated The benefit provides more money for children - \$2.1 billion more, over five years - and targets money to those families who

What are the improvements?

need it. In fact, most families will receive

more money than they do now.

The benefit is fairer and simpler. It is designed with a very important goal in mind - to ensure that the money reaches the families who need it, as quickly as possible.

- The monthly payments are tax free.
- Because benefits are delivered each month, parents no longer have to wait

until the end of the year to claim child tax credits.

Important Information

For Parents

In January 1993, the new Child Tax Benefit begins.

- There is no need to make annual applications - benefits are automatically calculated from the tax returns you file each year.
- Benefits can be adjusted quickly when there is a change in your family, such as the birth of a child.

What do I have to do?

Watch your mailbox.

A special information package is being sent to people who currently receive Family Allowances. Please read it carefully. It tells you how the benefit is calculated and how much you will receive if your family qualifies.

If you have not received your information package by the end of November, please

call this toll-free number: 1-800-387-1193. (For service in French, 1-800-387-1194).

In January the new monthly benefits will begin.

Please remember to file your 1992 income tax return to continue to qualify for the Child Tax Benefit.

The Brighter Futures Initiative.

As part of the Federal Government's Brighter Futures Initiative, the new Child Tax Benefit is an important step toward providing a brighter future for our children. By working together, we ensure that every Canadian child looks forward to

a brighter future.





Gouvernement du Canada

Canada